
From: Jenkins, Melissa
To: Laura Dembinski
Cc: Vierbuchen, John; Baracia, James M; Karrie Phillips; James Leventis
Subject: RE: Vape Cartridge Underage Sale
Date: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 8:33:03 AM

Laura,
 
This purchase is not only a violation of the N.J.A.C. 8:64-10.8 waiver approval dated August 30, 2018
but also N.J.S.A. 2A:170-51.4 which is punishable by civil penalty and or license revocation.
 
 
Melissa
 

From: Laura Dembinski  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 4:27 PM
To: Jenkins, Melissa 
Cc: Vierbuchen, John ; Baracia, James M

; Karrie Phillips >; James Leventis

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Vape Cartridge Underage Sale
 
Hi Melissa,
 
Can you direct me to where this is listed on the program rules section of the website? I printed the
wavier you sent for my staff to refamiliarize themselves with.
 
Best,
Laura
 

From: "Jenkins, Melissa" 
Date: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 at 3:28 PM
To: Laura Dembinski 
Cc: "Vierbuchen, John" , "Baracia, James M"

, Karrie Phillips , James
Leventis 
Subject: Vape Cartridge Underage Sale
 
Laura,
 

, 20 years of age purchased a Master Kush Vape Cartridge from Zen
Leaf Dispensary on 6/5/2020. Your staff must be made aware the sale of vape cartridges to persons
under the age of 21 is prohibited. Please conduct the needed training to prevent this from
reoccurring.
 



 
See the attached Oil Cartridge Waiver:
 

ATCs shall comply with New Jersey Law regarding the sale and distribution of electronic
smoking devices (N.J.S.A 2A:170-51.4) Sale of electronic smoking devices to persons under the
age of 21 is prohibited.

 
 
 
 
Thank You,
 
 
Melissa Jenkins
Investigator, Medicinal Marijuana
NJ Department of Health

 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including any attachments, may include advisory, consultative
and/or deliberative material and, as such, would be privileged and/or confidential and not a public
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